MEMORANDUM

May 18, 1993

TO: KAY FLYNN, CHIEF OF RECORDS, DIVISION OF RECORDS AND
REPORTING

FROM: WALTER D'HAESELEER, DIRECTOR, DIVISION OF COMMUNICATIONS

RE: DOCUMENT NO. 13065-92 (ITEMS 100 AND 101, STAFF'S 5TH POD)
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Please return Document No. 13065-92 to Southern Bell
Telephone and Telegraph Company. The information contained therein
is no longer needed. Thank You.

cc: Angela Green, Division of Legal Services
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